
 
 
 
 
April 2023 
 
 

Dear families  
 

Change of Date – Year 11 Parents’ Evening  
 

I do hope that this letter finds you well.  
 
Due to Eid ul-Fitr falling towards the end of the week, we have made the decision to move our Year 11 Parents’ 
Evening to allow families to prepare for their celebrations. 
 
Therefore, Year 11 Parents’ Evening will now be 27 April from 3:30 – 6:00pm. 
 
Please do ensure that you have checked with your child and that you have appointments to see all of your child’s 
teachers. The first exam for Year 11 is 15 May and the next four weeks will be crucial to your child’s performance in 
their exams. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  
 

  
Kat Lang 

Principal  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


